
   

                                                               

               

 
17 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Staff and children would like to invite you to this year’s First School Christmas Production.   

   

After 2 years of online Christmas Productions, we are very excited to be able to invite you into school to watch our 
Christmas Nativity this year on Tuesday 6 and Wednesday 7 December.  
 
We ask that you arrive at school at 9:45am ready for our show to begin at 10:00am. We don’t expect the production to 
last longer than an hour, and we will be offering refreshments afterwards.  
 
Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher by Friday 3 December indicating which date you will be 
attending.  
 
Your child is going to be ……………………….. in the Christmas Production. Please can you provide a costume if 
possible, or speak to class team to let them know if the school will need to provide something.  
 
We hope to see lots of you there to celebrate the Christmas Festivities with us!! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Charlotte Savage 
Oxenbury Class Teacher 
Ladybird Cluster Leader 
 

 
Please return to your child’s class teacher, by 3 December 
First School Christmas Production – We’re Going On a Star Hunt 
 
I will be attending the First School Christmas Production on Tuesday 6 December 
Number of tickets required………. 
 
 
I will be attending the First School Christmas Production on Wednesday 7 December 
Number of tickets required………. 

First School Presents 

We’re Going On a Star 
Hunt! 

 
Tuesday 6 and Wednesday 7 

December at 9:45 


